
 
 
 

 

1149 Russell Drive 
Mt. Pleasant, SC  29464 

Office:  (843) 884-5587      Fax:  (843) 884-7086 
 

 

 

October 11, 2024 

 

 

Dear Christ Our King Parishioners: 

 

We are pleased to provide you with the Annual Financial Report for the fiscal year 

ended June 30, 2024.  Thanks to your continued offerings, and with managed 

expenses, we were able to end the year with an operating surplus.  The surplus will 

be applied to renovation expenses and assist with any future unforeseen operating 

expenses. 

 

Our sanctuary renovation continues.  You can see the great progress being made 

with the new brick which was an unexpected cost with no other solution to resolve 

the damage from the water intrusion.  Your donations for this specific cause were 

tremendous.  Progress is also being made inside the building.   

 

Weekend worship in the gym has been well received and productive and I ask for 

your continued patience for the next several months.  Our timeline for the 

completion of the church renovation remains April 2025.  

 

Thank you for your very generous giving of your treasures to Christ Our King.  

Please continue to honor your pledges to the Bicentennial Campaign to make this a 

reality.  We are dependent upon your kindness and generosity.  

 

Sincerely, 

Rev. Robert A. Spencer 

Pastor 
 
 


